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28th June 2017 
 
 
Dear Year 5 Parents, 
 
 
We are holding a Secondary School Transfer presentation for parents of pupils in Year 5 on 
Monday 17th July 2017 at 3:00pm.  
 
The presentation, devised by Bucks County Council, will outline the processes and timescales 
involved in secondary school transfer.  The 11+ selection will also be discussed.  At the end there 
will be an opportunity to ask questions. 
 
It is important that all families are represented and we very much hope that you will be able to 
attend. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
  Sarah Leighton 
  Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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